
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MAY 6, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IF YOU HEARD MY MANAGER’S DESK PROGRAM YESTERDAY, YOU KNOW THAT THIS IS A 

VERY BUSY WEEK FOR MYSELF AND OTHERS ON THE STAFF. THE AUDITORS ARE 

SCHEDULED TO TAKE OVER OUR CONFERENCE ROOM TODAY AND PERHAPS TOMORROW 

AS WELL. EVERYTHING IS ANALYZED TO ENSURE THAT OUR FINANCES ARE AS THEY 

SHOULD BE. THAT INCLUDES OUR PROCEDURES FOR HOW WE HANDLE MONEY. BEING A 

GOOD STEWARD OF THE MONIES ENTRUSTED TO US IS VERY IMPORTANT TO US. 

RELATED TO THAT IS A WEDNESDAY MEETING ALAN AND I HAVE WITH OUR INSURANCE 

REPRESENTATIVE. WITH OVER 30 TRANSMITTER SITES THE POLICY IS VERY COMPLEX. 

WE WANT TO MAKE SURE EVERYTHING IS COVERED THAT NEEDS TO BE COVERED AND 

THAT WE ARE NOT SPENDING MONEY WHERE NONE NEEDS TO BE SPENT. WE HAVE A 

HIGH DEDUCTIBLE WHICH MEANS THAT AT MANY OF THOSE LOCATIONS EVEN IF 

EVERYTHING WERE TO GO UP IN SMOKE WE’RE LOOKING AT A COST LESS THAN THE 

DEDUCTIBLE TO REPLACE IT.  SO, HAVING INSURANCE AT THOSE LOCATIONS DOESN’T 

MAKE SENSE. 

THURSDAY I WILL BE MAKING FINAL PREPARATIONS FOR THIS WEEKEND’S BUS TRIP TO 

THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL IN THE DELLS. THE BUS LEAVES FRIDAY 

MORNING AND RETURNS SUNDAY AFTERNOON.  WE HAVE A FULL BUS AND WE WOULD 

COVET YOUR PRAYERS FOR US AS WE TRAVEL.  

OUR NEXT SCHEDULED BUS TRIP, TO WASHINGTON DC IN JUNE, IS ALSO FILLED. BUT, AS 

OF NOW, WE STILL HAVE ROOM ON OUR BUS TO PIGEON FORGE TN, HOME OF 

DOLLYWOOD AND THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION. THAT TAKES PLACE 

SEPTEMBER 24 – 30. AND WE STILL HAVE ROOM FOR OUR TRIP TO MACKINAC ISLAND FOR 

TWO CONCERTS WITH LEGACY FIVE AND COMEDIAN DENNIS SWANBERG WHILE 

ENJOYING A TWO NIGHT STAY AT THE GRAND HOTEL. THE DATES FOR THAT TRIP ARE 

OCTOBER 20 – 22. I INVITE YOU TO TRAVEL WITH US. DETAILS CAN BE FOUND ON OUR 

WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG OR ASK FOR A TRIP BROCHURE. 

WITH THIS WEEK AHEAD, YOU CAN SEE HOW WE VALUE YOUR PRAYERS FOR US. AS 

WELL AS THE GIFTS WE RECEIVE TO MAKE THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


